
With respect to an ACE non-voting member from the University of Western Ontario, ACE is 

seeking a faculty or graduate student in a relative discipline such as environmental studies, 

sustainability or geography. The committee has found that the Institute of Catastrophic Research 

and the Biodrome has been unable to participate; therefore, the committee wishes to widen the 

field of possible candidates in order to be able to benefit from university expertise. 

D. Szoller 


